
Nanpean Community Primary School 

Parents Forum meeting 

Topics: 
           School Improvement Priorities 
           Class Structure 
           Youth Sport Trust (YST)  
           AOB 

Attendance: 
Mr Nicholls 
(Headteacher) 
+ 2 parents.  

Date: 29/3/2023 at 

9am. 

  

Notes of meeting Action 

Last meeting - actions 
MN to continue to update (re Ofsted Action Plan priorities) 

MN to continue to update in relation to Curriculum developments (done in 
meeting and via Newsletters relatively frequently) 

MN arrange Year 6 children to present about FBV to Governors. 
Parents to complete and return to MN. MN to send to Belinda Shipp. 

MN to consider inviting parents to Friday Assembly in September. 

 
 ongoing 

 
 ongoing 

 July meeting 
 
 

1) School Improvement Priorities (Ofsted Action Plan)  
MN explained that we continue to work on School Development priorities 
that link to our Action Plan following Ofsted. MN explained that we are 
utilising TPAT support for Subject Leaders to continue to develop their 
subjects.  
As per last meeting, we continue to focus on Curriculum development. All 
subjects will have been monitored over a half term by the end of July.  
Governors have also been updated and been part of monitoring for these 
subjects. The same monitoring process is now built into the school calendar 
for each academic year.   
Primary Executive Lead (PEL) for TPAT stated (in relation to British 
Values): Some of the best pupil voice responses on British values that I have ever 
heard! Real impact in this area already!  
This was following the Spring Term visit on 1st March, 2023. At that time, we 
had only been working on this priority (discussed in whole school 
assemblies, class assemblies and links to curriculum subjects where 
appropriate) for 7 weeks. In the Summer Term, children will be presenting 
to Governors about this (British Values).  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MN to arrange 
children to speak to 
Governors (possibly 
Year 6, post SATS). 

2) Nanpean School Class Structure  
MN explained that due to budgets, it has become impossible to stay at 7 
classes in September. We will be reducing to 6 classes and this is 
becoming very common in schools. MN will continue to update via 
Newsletters.  

 
MN to send a letter 
to Class affected 

after half term 
 

3) Youth Sport Trust (YST) 
MN explained that he is a Headteacher Ambassador for the YST, mainly 
due to his own interest in PE and Sport, and wanting to provide 
opportunities for children. MN said that at a recent meeting, they asked 
Headteacher Ambassadors (6 in the South West area) to ask children and 
parents what PE / Sport activities they would be interested in for the future. 
Parents suggested …  

 
MN to communicate 
ideas to the Youth 
Sport Trust (Chris 
Caws, Regional 
Development 

Manager) 

4) AOB 
 

 
 

Date of next meeting: 9am on Wednesday 19th July, 2023 
 

 

 


